
 

In If These Halls Could Talk, filmmaker Lee Mun Wah (director of  The Color of 

Fear), explores the issues students of color face in our  colleges and universities 

including the conflicts and contradictions of being in predominately white  

institutions. 

The film utilized personal discussions held between eleven college students from 

around the country of all different racial backgrounds. 

Their interactions uncover key issues that can challenge and inform our efforts to 

create more supportive environments for our students.  

 

 

 Join us in the film showing and a facilitated discussion by the director.

 

 

 

 
 

Sponsored by the Visiting Speakers Series, and the Office of Equity, 

Social Justice, and Multi-Cultural Education. Funded by DASB



 

 

 


